
 

 

 

 
 

CONGRATULATIONS – WEEK 6 T1 MERIT AWARD WINNERS             

Kindergarten—Sienna 

For:  Always doing her best and working hard to learn the sounds 

of the week. 

Year One– Kye 

For: Doing his best and achieving great results in the first weekly 

spelling test. 

Year Two—Jack R 

For: Always showing great listening skills. 

Year Three—Cooper W 

For:  Insightful comments during class discussions. 

Year Four—Quinn 

For: Enthusiasm and effort when writing a persuasive text. 

Year Five—Ella 

For: Outstanding and thoughtful contributions to class 

discussions. 

Year Six—Callum M 

For: Taking pride in all aspects of learning. 

 

 

 

Mathletics Certificates 

Eddie, Taj, Cooper W, Charlie T, Flynn M 

 

Mathlete Of The Month of 
February 

FLYNN M.  

Congratulations Flynn 

 

 For Your Calendar; 

MARCH 

Lunch Orders Friday—orders by Thursday afternoon. 

Fri 19th Mar Assembly—parents, family members 

  welcome 

Thur 1st Apr Whole School Cross Country (10 a.m.) 

Being sent home today: Book Club, P&C Surveys 

P&C AGM Meeting 

Tues 23rd March (time tba) 

“Be Safe, Be Responsible, Be Respectful and     

Always Do Your Best".  

Very Exciting News—From this week we are permitted to once again have 

parents on school grounds. Our next whole school assembly is Friday 19th March 

and you are all welcome to attend. We do ask that you still be mindful of social 

distancing, and keep 1.5 metres apart.  Sanitiser will be available near the 

weather shed and it is required to QR code in when entering the school. We also 

request that if you are coming for assembly, you bring your own chair. 

If any parents/grandparents/friends would like to volunteer for helping in the 

classroom (reading groups, art, sport etc) please advise the office so a roster with 

mutually suitable times can be organised.  

Attendance—Please keep absences to a minimum. We understand children get 

sick, but please try and keep holidays, appointments etc until after school time. 

We are part of a hunter region attendance plan and would like to show how 

wonderful the students at Mulbring Public School are. 

School Updates—We are excited to be replacing some furniture with new 

modular and more interactive furniture. There will be new tables, chairs, stools 

arriving in the next few weeks, we have also received our Sphero (robots) for our 

classroom, our flags have been installed in the COLA and we are pricing out new 

flagpoles and maybe even an exciting new adventure playground. We also 

purchased some new landscaping items, which Big T is very happy with. 

School Banking—school banking can continue from next Tuesday (16/3), with a 

few changes. Please send in only the deposit slip (filled in) and the money to be 

deposited. Don’t send in the whole bank book. (This will save the books being 

sent back/forth—minimising Covid risks).  When your child is due for a reward, 

Mrs Goodhand will make contact. Mrs Goodhand is the coordinator of banking 

and she is happy for anyone to send her a message via Messenger. 

Home Readers—Home reading will continue as it has been, send in the books on 

a Wednesday, they will be sanitised and on Thursday the students can bring a 

new book home. 

Lunch Run—lunch runs continue on a Friday, please remember, orders MUST be 

lodged by Thursday evening. Friday is too late to put an order in. 

Ice block Friday—Year 6 fundraiser—continues every Friday $1 each.    

Birthday boxes $20,                                                                                                

a special song, a birthday gift and enough ice blocks for your child’s class                     

(2 days notice required) 
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